
Phase-I Wadala to Chembur and back  
Monorail steps up again from 1st September 

  
Mumbai, August 30, 2018 – The Mumbai Metropolitan Region Development Authority 

(MMRDA) puts its Monorail back on track from September 1, 2018. The Monorail will run, 

simultaneously, from Wadala and Chembur at 6 am and will remain operational until 10 pm. 

With 15-minute frequency the Monorail will make 130 trips every day from Saturday.  
  
While the last Monorail from Wadala will depart at 9.53 pm the last Monorail from Chembur 

will depart at 10.08 pm.  
  
 


